
Community Outreach: Internet Safety for Children 

What we, as parents, need to know to keep  

our children safe!  
 

 

Warren County Prosecutor’s office 

is offering a FREE workshop for parents on 

Wednesday, October 9th 

7:30 pm in the Brass Castle Gym 

Hosted by the Washington Township PTA 

 

 

NETSMARTZ: Internet Safety for Children 

 

NetSmartz Workshop is an interactive, educational program of the National Center for 
Missing & Exploited Children® (NCMEC) that provides age-appropriate resources to 
help teach children how to be safer on- and offline.  

 

NetSmartz Goals: 

• Educate children on how to recognize potential Internet risks 
• Engage children and adults in a two-way conversation about on- and offline risks 
• Empower children to help prevent themselves from being exploited and to report 

victimization to a trusted adult 

For more information go to https://www.netsmartz.org/HOME 
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